
                      BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

                          NURSERY NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2022 
NURSERY END OF TERM  

School will close on Friday 1st April at 3.00pm and will open on Thursday 21st April at    

9.00am. 

 

MAY DAY  

Please note that the school will be closed on Monday 2nd May as it is a Public Bank holiday.   

 

COLLECTION TIME 

Please be aware that Nursery closes at 3pm and your child should be collected promptly. 

 

NURSERY TRIP 

Don’t forget that the Nursery children go to Play Avenue for their summer trip on the 4th May. 

 

CLOTHING 

Please make sure all clothing is labelled with your child’s name, especially school jumpers, cardigans 

and coats.  As the weather is getting warmer please make sure your child has a sun hat in school.  

Please don’t send sunglasses in as they can get broken. If your child needs sun cream on, please apply 

it before sending them to school. Nursery staff are not able to apply children’s sun cream. 
 

DINNER MONEY REMINDER 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying for the term, 

please bring in the money on the first day your child is in Nursery.  If parents chose to pay weekly, 

dinner money needs to be paid on the first day your child is in.  If dinner money is not received on 

those days your child will need to bring in a packed lunch for the rest of the week.  Please make sure 

you put money in a securely sealed named money bag or envelope.  Thank you.    

   

Dinner money for half term is from Thursday 21/04/22 – Friday 27/05/22 which totals to 5 weeks 

plus 1 day (Excluding May Day). if your child is full time the total is £62.40. Please note that May 

Day is on the 2nd May so no money needed for that day. Thank you. 

        

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 

1  £2.40  x 5  £12.00      

2  £4.80  x 5  £24.00  

3  £7.20  x 5  £36.00 

4  £9.60  x 5  £48.00 

5  £12.00 x 5  £60.00 

 

Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  

 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Please note that chocolate, sweets or nuts should not be sent in your child’s packed lunch.   Please 

make sure that grapes are cut up as they are a choking hazard. 

Nursery closes for May half term on Friday 27th May at 3.pm and re-opens on Monday 6th 

June at 9.am. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter break 
                                                                                                                                               


